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Edwards,Michelle

From: Kayla Harden <kmharden1991@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 2, 2022 10:47 AM
To: Azar, George; DeBaun,Curtis; Boland,Tammy; Auler,Amy; Earl.Elliot@terrehaute.in.gov; 

Loudermilk,Cheryl; Nation,Todd; Garrison,Neil; Crossen,Martha; Edwards,Michelle
Subject: EXTERNAL -Rezoning 1930 S Center/Parking lot

**External Email. - Think Before You Click** --Help Desk ________________________________ 
 
Dear Council Members, 
 
I am writing to oppose the rezoning of property 1930 S Center St to become a Botox clinic, again. 
 
I received a letter from Jessica Grimes stating that the house can go back to being residential if they ever leave, but they 
are currently tearing up the back yard with bulldozers to build a parking lot. I’ve never met a person in my life that 
would buy a residential home for as much as that home would sell for with a full parking lot in the back yard. I’ve spoken 
with neighbors who also feel very strongly about Jessica’s decision to continue altering work on the property and 
sending letters to welcome herself to the neighborhood without officially being approved. Thank you for your time. 
 
 
Kayla Harden 
1921 S Center St 
812-236-5504 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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